
Eggstravaganza   

You are cordially invited to 

join Pastor Chris here at 

PPCOG to celebrate Easter 

with an Eggstravaganza on 

Saturday, March 31 at 

10:00. Totally free and so 

much fun!  Age defined 

egg hunts, and a helicopter 

drop off ñit is super cool!  

Several special eggs will 

contain tickets for surprise 

gifts.  Join usñso many Pot-

terõs House friends will be 

there! (Outdoor event !) 
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From the director 

Lakota is redistricting!   

For those of you who have not 

heard,  Lakota has rezoned all 

the schools for the 2018/19 

school year.  This impacts The 

Potterõs House directly,  

because the school bus will 

now bus children to and from 

Heritage Early Childhood 

School only .  No longer will we 

be able to provide before and 

after school for Liberty ECC.  

(We are truly saddened by 

this.) Our office staff is proac-

tively working on this situation,  

to help our program and the 

families we serve to have the 

best possible support through 

this unexpected transition.   

We plan to update you as we 

receive information.   

 

We do know that if you live in 

the Lakota district, and prefer 

to keep your K -2nd grader in 

our program, before and after 

school and for summer,  you 

can open enroll in Heritage 

ECC. 

Spring Picture Days will 
take place March 6-9th.  
Sign up at the Commu-
nication Table if you 
want your child to be 
photographed!  



 

 Learning About Easter 
 

3/5 The Lordõs Prayer   Lk 11:1-13 

3/12 Jesus is Honored    Jn 12:1-8 

3/19 Jesus is Praised Mt 21:1-11 

3/26 Jesus Washes His Friendsõ Feet 

 John 13:1-17 

 

This months power verse:  

òGod gave... His one and only Son.ó 

John 3:16 

*For creative ways to celebrate Easter 
as a family, go to:  
https://www.focusonthefamily.com/parenting/
holidays/celebrating-the-easter-season/holy-
week-and-easter-activities-for-the-whole-family 

Page 2 

         Bible Theme     Home Extension  

The Potterõs House 

 

 

Instead of merely coloring eggs this Easter, why not 
use the eggs to tell the story of God's love and for-
giveness? 

¶ Before you hide the eggs or put them in baskets, 
encircle each one with a colored strip of paper (or 
place the strip inside plastic eggs) that tells one 
small part of the Easter story. When the eggs have 
been found, the children must unscramble the sto-
ry and put it in the right order. 

¶ Instead of decorating the eggs with dye, or in addi-
tion to dying them, write one attribute of Jesus on 
each egg. You can do this by writing on the egg with 
a crayon before you put it in the dye. If you are us-
ing plastic eggs, you can write with a permanent 
marker or paint pen. 

¶ Send kids on a hunt for the eggs that have Jesus' 
attributes written on them. Instead of just discov-
ering eggs, they will be discovering the wonderful 
things that make Jesus so special. If the eggs are 
plastic, fill them with treats to remember how 
sweet the life of Jesus really is. 

  

 

 

 

 

The Potterõs House Child Development Center purposes to be 

available to our families on all scheduled days.  However, in the 

event of seriously dangerous weather, or a safety problem with 

our building, it is possible that we might delay our opening or close our program for 

the day.  In this event, please take note of these ways you can determine if our services are avail-

able:  

*if you have completed and returned the One Call Now information included in the enroll-

ment packet, you will receive a phone call/email alerting you to the delay or closing details.  

 *check TV channel WKRC,  Local 12, or the school watch website of Local12.com for The 

Potterõs House news regarding delays or closings.  Determinations of this kind will be made by 6:00 

a.m.  Please note that a delayed opening could result in an actual program closing later in the 

day, if severe weather dictates.  Also, information posted via WKRC will appear under the alpha-

betical listing under òTó for òThe Potterõs House.ó  

 *our phone message will be changed and Facebook page updated  in the event that our 

program will close or delay opening.  Our phone number is 513 -785-2855.   In addition, should the 

weather become very dangerous during the day, it is respectfully requested that parents make 

arrangements for their children to be picked up early. We suggest that parents who have a signifi-

cant drive to arrange for someone other than  themselves,  perhaps someone located locally, to 

pick up your child.  Our main goal in these situations is to ensure that everyone ñfamilies and 

staffñcan make it home safely with the least amount of stress.  

 
 




